
Important dates 
 

20th July—Summer Fair 
 
There is a slight change to the end of school times on 
this day to accommodate pupils attending the Fair: 
 
Year 10—Leave school at 2.30pm 
Year 9—Leave school at 3pm 
Years 7 and 8, leave school at normal time of 3.20pm. 
 

21st July—early finish 
 
On the 21st July, the school closes for the summer 
holidays at 12.30pm for all year groups.  

17th July 2023 

Sports Days 
 

Well done to pupils in all year groups on some amazing Sports Day 
results.  
 
There was so much self-discipline and tenacity being shown and it 
was lovely to see so 
many medals being 
worn with pride.  
 
Stay tuned to see 
who the overall 
winners were! 

STEAM event 
 

George Eliot Academy 
pupils were invited to 
attend the STEAM event 
held at NWSLC. NWSLC 
have teamed up with a 
number of partners to 
organise a fully 
inclusive large-scale 
Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art, and 
Mathematics (STEAM) 
event for individuals 
within Warwickshire and 
Leicestershire, which was hosted at their Nuneaton Campus. Pupils 
who have considered a career pathway in the STEAM sector 
attended this event to find out more and to speak to local and 
national employers within this sector, companies included: The 
NHS, Wincanton, Tesla, Horiba MIRA and much more…. 

Quote from a teacher from one of our schools. “The STEAM event 
was brilliant, very informative and accessible for ALL the pupils. I 
found that our SEN pupils were asking questions and really 

interacting. 
The pupils 
have also said 
what a 
brilliant day 
they have all 
had.” 
 

Boxing success 
 
 

A huge congratulations goes out to Charlie W in Year 9 
who recently earned a gold medal at an amateur 
boxing competition in Hull.  
 





Summer Fair—20th July 
 
We are so excited to bring our Summer Fair to you this year on the 20th July.  There will be games, prizes, BBQ, snacks, 
drinks, events and performances so please bring some money with you on the day.  

All pupils will have the chance to attend the Fair, with pupils finishing school at the slightly earlier times as listed below: 

Year 10—Leave school at 2.30pm 

Year 9—Leave school at 3pm 

Years 7 and 8, leave school at normal time of 3.20pm. 

All pupils are welcome to stay at the Fair until 4.30pm if they wish. 

The South Gate will then be opened for the community to join us until 4.30pm. Please note that there is no car parking for 
this event, only pedestrians entering our South Gate  


